
 

 
 

 

 
 

14 February 2023 
 

Sports Day 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The school is excited about Sports Day which will occur on Thursday 23 February at 
ACJC from 8:00am to 12:00pm, weather permitting. 
 
The school welcomes all parents and guardians to attend Sports Day if they wish to 
for all or part of the event.  
 
Seating 
Please note that we anticipate that the seating areas will be fully utilised by our 
students. Therefore spectators will either have to stand to watch, or bring their own 
seating a find a place to sit. 
 
Parking 
There is no on-site parking for parents at ACJC. However, parents can park in either 
of the locations shown below: 
 

 
 



 
 
Weather 
Should Sports Day be called off due to rain or lightning, the school will endeavour to 
notify parents as soon as possible. Parents may wish to bring an umbrella to the 
event in case of light rain. 
 
We look forward to Sports Day and seeing our students demonstrate their athletic 
abilities! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


